
 

November Report 
AED Subcommittee: 
A Givealittle page has been set up to raise funds for an AED (defibrillator) to be sited between the 
Takeaway and Hairdresser in Ruby Bay: 
 
www.givealittle.co.nz/cause/funding-an-aed-for-ruby-bay 
 
This device will serve residents in the region between Cushla’s and the Tasman Store 
 
The AED Subcommittee : 
Maggie Pidgeon – Appleshed device 
Anita Green – Mapua Hall device 
Sharon Corbett – Cushla’s device 
Wayne Chisnall – Chair and will cover the Ruby Bay device when it is installed 
 
The drop off point for used devices is the Mapua Medical Centre 
 
Wayne Chisnall 
 
Memo from Wayne to AED Subcommittee Members, 
A few things have happened so time for an update. 
Firstly, welcome to Maggie and Anita who have agreed to look after the Appleshed and Hall AEDs 
respectively. I appreciate that you are still keeping an eye on Cushla's device Sharon. 
 
The Appleshed AED was used recently and Debbie from the Jellyfish put things back together with 
Maggie's help. The glass proved difficult to position and slipped through and broke. I have got some 
more glass and 2 spare keys so Debbie and I replaced the glass using double-sided tape and locked 
the Shock Box up. 
I have given Anita a spare key and she is available during normal hours at the Hall Reception. I hold the 
other spare key. 
 
The MDCA has been asked to get an AED for the Ruby Bay area and I have set up a Givealittle page to 
raise the $2700 required to get a cut price device from Jennian Homes 
(http://www.givealittle.co.nz/cause/funding -an- aed-for-ruby-bay) 
I will install this device between the Takeaway and the Hairdresser in Ruby Bay when we raise the 
funds (let friends in Ruby Bay know). This device will serve residents between Cushlas and the Tasman 
Store. 
There are a number of privately owned devices up Brabant Drive and these can be located via the AED 
Locations mobile phone app. 
 
Just a reminder that used devices should be returned to the Mapua Medical Centre and they contact 
me to check and reinstall the device. 
 

http://www.givealittle.co.nz/cause/funding
http://www.givealittle.co.nz/cause/funding

